Government Finance Officers Association
203 North LaSalle Street, Suite 2700

Chicago, lllinois 60601-1210

312.977.9700 fax: 312.977.4806

November 8, 2023

Crystal Postell
City of Trinity
5978 Nc Hwy 62
Trinity, NC 27370

Dear Crystal Postell:

Your government should have recently received electronic correspondence that your 2023 budget
qualifies for GFOA’s Distinguished Budget Presentation Award. To commemorate that achievement,
enclosed is a medallion which can be added to your existing plaque as a testament to the
government’s commitment to producing annual reports that evidence the spirit of full disclosure and
transparency.

Congratulations again.

Sincerely,

bl il £....

Michele Mark Levine
Director, Technical Services Center



